
22nd May 2020 
 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 
 

As you all know, the present plan is for schools to begin to reopen with effect from the 
1st June to Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 classes in addition to the current provision 

available for the children of keyworkers.  
We are very much looking forward to seeing  pupils again and helping Year 6 get ready 

for their important transition to high school. 
 

We have already contacted parents and carers of children in these year 
groups. Those parents and carers who confirmed that they want their 

children to return at this time will receive specific confirmation of 
attendance and class arrangements on the 29th May 2020, when we all 

know the Government’s final decision. 
 

As children begin to return, it is vitally important that everyone is aware that 
the site and activities will be very different.  This includes strict restrictions 

on contact, teaching in small ‘bubble’ groups of up to 7 children on allocated 
days, strict rules on hygiene (we will be checking the temperatures of all staff 

and children on arrival at school) and social distancing with no intermingling of the 
’bubble’ groups in school.   

 

We will also ask that only one parent/carer brings and 
collects their child/children at the allocated start and 

end times.  Signs and social distance markings (see              
examples) will be clearly visible around the school 

grounds. 
 

If you need to speak to a member of staff or visit the 
school office, please telephone or email the school 

office at Byron@oasisbyron.org in the first instance to 
make an appointment.  Regrettably, we cannot accommodate drop-in visits 

at the moment. 
 

We realise that these measures are not 
what you are used to but it is essential that everybody 

adheres to all new rules to ensure that everyone is kept 
as safe as possible.  In order to ensure safe distancing  
arrangements, regrettably we are not able to accept              

siblings from other year groups at the moment.                  
Learning packs will of course continue to be produced every week. 

 

Please note however that these arrangements remain subject to the decision 
which will be announced in the Government briefing on the 28th May 2020.   

 
 

Please send in your stories, drawings, paintings etc. to: Byron@oasisbyron.org   

2 metre markings 



https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/explorers/learning-from-home  

Poetic riddles by Jai , Year 2 
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Map jigsaw 

Luis, Year 3  

Free School Meals 
If your circumstances have changed and you think that you may now be enti-

tled to free school meals,  why not complete the online check link (circled 

below)  on the Croydon webpage  

https://www.croydon.gov.uk/advice/your-money-0  

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/explorers/learning-from-home
https://www.croydon.gov.uk/advice/your-money-0

